
From: McEllistrum, Richard 

Sent: 28 June 2013 09:10 

To: 'planning@islington.gov.uk' 

Subject: P2013/1564 - FAO Joe Wilson 

 

Attachments: 2013-3612 Decision Notice.pdf 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

Please find attached the decision notice for the above application (request for observations from an 
adjoining borough). This decision has been issued on behalf of the Director of Culture and 
Environment, London Borough of Camden. 

Thank you,  

  

Richard McEllistrum   
Principal Planning Officer 
Regeneration and Planning 
Culture and Environment 
London Borough of Camden 
 
Telephone:    020 7974 2056 
Web:              camden.gov.uk  

6th Floor 
Argyle Street 
London WC1H 8ND 
 
Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
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Director of Culture & Environment  
Rachel Stopard 


 


Regeneration and Planning 
Development Management 


London Borough of Camden 
Town Hall  
Judd Street 
London  
WC1H 8ND 
 
Tel 020 7974 4444 
Fax 020 7974 1930 
Textlink 020 7974 6866 
 
planning@camden.gov.uk 
www.camden.gov.uk/planning 


 
 


London borough of Islington 


  


Development Management Service 
Planning and Development 
PO Box 333 
222 Upper Street 
London 
N1 1YA 


Our Ref:   2013/3612/P 
Your Ref:  
Please ask for: Richard McEllistrum 
Telephone: 020 7974 2056 
 


 


 


26 June 2013 
Dear  Sir/Madam  
 


DECISION 
 
Town and Country Planning Act 1990 (as amended) 
 
Request for Observations to Adjoining Borough - No objection 
 
Address:  
Ada Lewis House  
1 Dalmeny Avenue  
London  
N7 0L 
 
Proposal: 
Observations to the adjoining borough of Islington for demolition of existing hostel building on the site and 
the construction of part 5, part 6 storey residential building providing 45 residential dwellings. Associated 
landscaping, hardstanding and access alterations/works.   
 
The Council, as a neighbouring planning authority, has considered your request for observations on the 
application referred to above and hereby raises no objection. 
 
Yours faithfully 


 
Rachel Stopard 
Director of Culture & Environment 
 
It’s easy to make, pay for, track and comment on planning applications on line.  Just go to 
www.camden.gov.uk/planning. 
 


It is important to us to find out what our customers think about the service we provide. To help us in this respect, we would be very grateful if you 


could take a few moments to complete our online survey at the following website address: www.camden.gov.uk/dmfeedback. We will use the 


information you give us to help improve our services. 



http://www.camden.gov.uk/planning

http://www.camden.gov.uk/dmfeedback



